UNITED CHURCH OF LUDLOW
Audit Committee’s Report

Fiscal Year 10/1/16 – 9/30/17
Scope:


This audit reviewed the income and disbursements for the 2016 - 2017 Church fiscal year.  The Restoration and Memorial Funds were not included in this review.

Purpose:


The purpose of this audit was to ensure that the reviewed methods and transactions reflect sound accounting practices and are in the positive interests of the Church.

Method:


A random sampling of three separate months during the fiscal year was performed. During these months the flow of funds and its supporting documentation was reviewed from its initial entry through the process of disbursement.
Findings:

The above auditing method found no instances that would negatively reflect upon the process and documentation of the financial systems used in our Church. 

Conclusion:


Based on the above reviewing method, the Church’s finances, supporting documentation, and traceability were found to be in sound condition. Use of check numbers on all receipts has improved an already sound system that reflects an accurate recording of the fiscal status of the Church.
Recommendation:


The Auditing Committee highly recommends that Lisha Klaiber (Treasurer) be thanked for her dedication and the unselfish use of her time needed to successfully perform the duties of Treasure.  It should be noted that her system of filing and recording leads to a clear and transparent following of the Church’s financial transactions.

Respectfully submitted:

Jean Eggleston

Lee Potter

October 2017
